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Background

• You asked us to produce fact sheets 
about timely topics we’re working on

• The target audience is your board 
members

• Information is presented from a manager’s 
perspective, not a scientist’s

• We’ve developed our first two fact 
sheets

• You reviewed a draft of the beach testing 
fact sheet last quarter



Review process

• Commission review of these fact sheets is important
• You’re planning to personally distribute these fact sheets
• You already helped us improve the first one

• We’ll publish each fact sheet after both you + CTAG sign off
• CTAG also has been providing valuable feedback



First fact sheet

• Topic: “Using DNA technology to protect 
beachgoers from fecal contamination”

• CTAG has reviewed it twice + approved it

• Key questions for you
• Did we address your comments from 

September?
• Is it ready to be published?



Second fact sheet

• Topic: “Modeling as a tool to support 
coastal water-quality decisions”

• CTAG is still completing a final review of 
this fact sheet

• Key questions for you
• Does the messaging resonate?
• Does it improve awareness + 

understanding of our modeling work?
• When will you be ready to publish it?



Third fact sheet

• You will review the next fact sheet for your March meeting
• We’ll decide the topic once your next Commission agenda comes 

into focus


